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T R A N S M I T T A L   M E M O R A N D U M 
 

TO:  The Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  Karl R. Amylon, City Manager 
 
DATE:  April 28, 2021 
 
RE: Ongoing Review and Discussion of COVID-19 Mitigation Plan Updates 

for General Government and Ketchikan Public Utilities 
 
 At its meeting of March 18, 2021, the City Council adopted a motion authorizing 
my office to proceed with General Government and KPU Operating and Capital Budget 
mitigation plans for substantially reduced or no cruise season conditions in 2021 as 
detailed in staff’s report dated March 10, 2021 and/or as modified by the City Council. 
During the discussion of this issue, Councilmember Flora requested that any updates 
regarding the mitigation measures be added to the agenda to allow the City Council to 
take action if warranted. 
 
 Attached for City Council is a memorandum from Finance Director Michelle 
Johansen, which provides the first updates of the plans that were adopted for General 
Government and Ketchikan Public Utilities.  
 
 Ms. Johansen will attend the City Council meeting of May 6, 2021, in order to 
address any questions and/or concerns that Councilmembers may have. 
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